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News from the Nordic Summer University (NSU):
upcoming events in 2017
Apologies for any cross posting

 

The NSU website https://nordic.university/ currently features:

Winter Program 2017

Summer Session 2017 Latvia location and new dates

Call for proposals for Ad-hoc symposium and events

Call for applications to publish with NSU Press

 

Winter Program 2017
The NSU are now presenting the preliminary program for the Winter 2017, which
includes eight different symposia and three Ad-hoc seminars. Here you can see an
overview of them: http://nordic.university/conferences/ and
here: http://nordic.university/study-circles/.

To participate in any of our Winter Symposium, please notify the respective study
circle coordinators via their email.

Remember that NSU has a scholarship program that can offer limited support for
participants, see this.

 

http://admin.getanewsletter.com/t/pm/1218384972013/
https://nordic.university/
http://nordic.university/conferences/
http://nordic.university/study-circles/
https://support.nsuweb.org/participant/


Nordic Summer University on Facebook Nordic Summer University Homepage

Summer Session 2017
The NSU Summer Session 2017 will be in on the Baltic shore of Saulkrasti in Latvia
from Wednesday 26th of July to Wednesday 2nd of August. Set aside the dates!

Where is Saulkrasti in Latvia? Check here: https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Saulkrasti.

Who is our host institution in Saulkrasti, Latvia? Check here:
http://minhauzens.lv/en/home/.

More detailed information about the summer session will be announced in
upcoming newsletters in early 2017.

Propose an Ad-hoc seminar
Make a proposal to hold an Ad-hoc seminar in the Nordic and Baltic
regions. Application deadline is Feb. 1, 2017. Details on applying can be found
here: http://nordic.university/conferences/ad-hoc-symposia/.

 

Publish with NSU Press
Anyone who has participated in the Nordic Summer University is eligible to submit a
book proposal to NSU Press. The publications are generally connected to the
activities of the NSU study circles. The deadline to submit a book proposal to NSU
Press is Feb.1, 2017. Find more details regarding application here.

 

The NSU wishes all readers of the newsletter a wonderful Holiday Season and
a Happy New Year!

 

Since 1950, the Nordic Summer University  (NSU) actively supports the cultivation
of new ideas and growing research networks in the Nordic countries. As an
independent, non-profit academic institution, NSU fosters the development of new
research areas and emerging researchers in the Nordic and Baltic countries.
Committed to egalitarian and interdisciplinary modes of learning, the NSU is open
for senior scholars, doctoral and master students, as well as artists and
professionals with relevant backgrounds. NSU is a non-profit organization,
funded by Nordic Council of Ministers / Nordic Council (www.norden.org).

 

Please forward to anyone who may be interested.
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